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Your union needs your feedback 

Survey closes Tuesday, 9 February 2016 
Workload hours survey 

The PSA is seeking feedback from members in regard to Flex time and Overtime arrangements 
across South Western Sydney Community Services. 

To assist us to pursue this issue with management, please complete this short survey. 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LMJKWFQ#_blank) 

You can access the original bulletin about this survey HERE. 
(http://psa.asn.au/community-services-south-western-sydney-bulletin-hours-survey/) 

If you have any questions about this bulletin, please email FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au. 
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